
SPRUCEWOODS - Saturday February 26 
 
Andree and Di had a wonderful ski on the Eppinette trail in Sprucewoods. 
The trail had been tracked the day before. Unfortunately, it was quite soft and the deer had 
sabotaged a lot of it.  It was obviously much easier for them to follow the ski trail than trudge 
through the deep snow beside it!  I guess we were on their territory - so that's how it goes. 
It was a beautiful day and perfect skiing weather.  We had a great 8.2km ski to cabin 3, where 
we had a little break in the sun - it was gorgeous!  It was another 8km ski back on the other side 
of the loop.  The hills were fun - and no crashes to report! 
We had the trail to ourselves, apart from some deer.  By the time we reached the parking lot - 
there were lots of people starting out.  Some with packs, others hauling sleds - and others 
already on the trail. 
Thanks for a great day! 
 

 Di Ingram 
 


